
Mr. & Mrs. Robert Caulfield  
117 El Mirasol, Palm Beach 

 
 
 
 
 
 
January, 20, 2021 
 
 
Dear ARCOM Commission Members, 
 
  We were contacted by Smith Moore Architects and were given the courtesy 
opportunity to review the proposed plan for the property located at 108 El Mirasol, Palm 
Beach.  At this point we have no objection to its current massing and programming.   
 

We had the pleasure to present our home for approval to this board a year ago 
and trust its judgement on this application.  We’ll soon to be new residents of 117 El 
Mirasol, and welcome the new addition at 108. 
 
Respectfully,  
 
Jamie & Robert Caulfield  
201-926-8988 
 
 


